MONTANA FISH,
WILDLIFE & PARKS

ADDENDUM NO. 3

TO: ALL BIDDERS OF RECORD

PROJECT: Tongue River Reservoir State Park Diversified Lodging

FWP PROJECT #: 7216211

DATE: 2/27/2024

FROM: Kevin Harrington &x/

Acknowledge receipt of this addendum by inserting its number and date in the
Proposal Form and on the Bid Envelope. Failure to do so may subject bidder to

disqualification.

This Addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents. Clarification and/or modifications area
as follows:

CLARIFICATION FOR BID ITEM # 12 LUMP SUM ITEM FOR ELECTRICAL:

Contractors are encouraged to contact Tongue River Electric Coop (Treco) for the complete
estimate as all electrical costs including materials, labor, and installation along with items noted
on sheet 2 and note #2 of the electrical plans are to be included in the price of Bid Item #12. I
have attached a partial estimate from Treco to this addendum. The remaining amount on this
estimate shall be included in the bid item.

e Asnoted on sheet #2, electrical note #2 in the plan set Treco will provide and install new
utility transformer, concrete pad for transformer and all primary connections and
secondary connections up to the meter.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 3
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P.O. BOX 138 « ASHLAND, MONTANA 59003 «OFFICE: 1-406-784-2341 « FAX NUMBER: 1-406-784-2279

Dept. of Natural Resources
Montana Fish, Wildlife and Parks
PO Box 8

Decker, MT 59025

Re: WO 23077 Campers Front

To Whom It May Concern:

The projected Aid to Construction cost for this new service is $13,638.45. You previously paid $200 that has been

subtracted from the amount owed. TRECO Policy is that we will pick up $2,000.00 of the costs. The amount owed
is $11,438.45.

We will need this agreement for electrical service signed an electrical permit and your cost of construction returned
to our office. At that time, this job will be scheduled for construction. If you need financial assistance, we will need
40% up front ($4,575.38) and we could finance the balance of ($6,863.07) at 7.5% interest for no more than 60

months. The payment would be included in the monthly utility bill.

Due to market volatility, we will need to reevaluate the prices if we do not receive your information and costs back
within 30 days. If you have questions, please contact me or the engineering department at 406-784-2341.

Respectfully,

Gina Vineyard
Staff Accountant/Benefit Administrator

enc



